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Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
It is our pleasure to invite you to the meeting of Union of the Baltic Cities (UBC) 
Sustainable Cities Commission which will be held on 13 – 14 September 2018 in 
Klaipeda, Lithuania. 
  
We will discuss about Trends and challenges in sustainable urban mobility, get to 
know Klaipeda´s activities in the field and learn and discuss with cities around the 
Baltic Sea about how sustainable urban mobility can become a reality. 
 
We also hope that the meeting will be a platform for exchanging concerns, ideas 
and joint initiatives.  

It is our pleasure to invite you to join your fellow colleagues from the Baltic Sea 

Region to discuss, learn and network in a friendly atmosphere! Register to the meeting here.
 
We look forward to meeting you in Klaipeda!  

Mr. Björn Grönholm 
Head of Secretariat 
UBC Sustainable Cities Commission 
bjorn.gronholm@ubc.net 
+358 44 907 5987 

More information: 

Mrs. Irena Šakalienė 
Head of City Amenities Division 
Klaipėda City Municipality 
irena.sakaliene@klaipeda.lt 
+370 46 396184  
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